
Announcement of System Error and Recovery Regarding Application for Doctoral 
Program in Computer Science 

Degree Programs in Systems and Information Engineering 
in Graduate School Entrance Examination (August Selection Process)  

for Academic Year 2023 
 

We would like to inform you that there occurred following trouble in our Web entry 
system due to a system configuration error. Currently, it has been fixed and the system can 
be used normally. 

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience caused to the applicants. 
 

[Date of occurrence]  
From Friday, July 1, 2022 12 PM JST to Tuesday, July 5, 2022 5 PM JST 
 
[Details of the error] 
When one of the following was selected as “Program of Your Choice,” "Confirmation 
regarding the English test (TOEIC/TOEFL/IELTS)" was displayed as a required entry field. 
 

 [Doctoral Program in] Computer Science (General Selection Process/April Entry) 
 [Doctoral Program in] Computer Science (Special Selection Process for Working 

Individuals/April Entry)  


